L.A. SCHOOLS CONTACTED ON
“SISTERS”

Bill Donohue

Today we are sending our report on the Sisters of Perpetual
Indulgence to 53 schools—elementary, high school, colleges
and universities—in the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. In the
cover letter, I am asking educators to let their constituents
know about our response to the Dodgers giving an award to the
“Sisters” at Dodger Stadium on Pride Night, June 16. We are
asking Catholics not to attend the game.

This will be an ongoing campaign over the next few weeks.
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